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Director of Registration
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What To Do About Your Brain-Injured Child Course
Tel: (215) 233-2050
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Fax: (215) 233- 9646








March 29, 2011
Dear Mrs. Trunova,

We have received your application for the What To Do About Your Brain-Injured Child course.  We are happy to be able to confirm your places in our June course.


Registration will take place on Sunday, June 19, at 4:30 P.M. at the Valentine Auditorium.  Since the course will begin promptly at 9:30 A.M. on Monday, June 20, please plan on being in your seat in the Auditorium no later than 9:15 A.M.


Please bring your "Programs of The Institutes" booklet with you for use during the course. If you do not have one we will be happy to provide one for you.

Enclosed you will find information that will serve as 

a complete orientation for the course.  Please read this information completely and carefully.  If you should have any questions after you read it, please do not hesitate to contact us so we can help you.


Lunch is provided daily for your convenience.


We look forward to welcoming you to The Institutes.








Most sincerely,








Harriet Pinsker








Director of Registration

